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Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s), 

Can you believe we are already in December? Last month was a month of expressing gratitude for 
others. I am hoping that you took some time over the Thanksgiving break to reflect on the things that we 
must be thankful for. Having been here now for almost a semester, I realized how thankful I am to work 
with such a talented and dedicated staff. I am also appreciative of our entire community. Our students 
and families welcomed me with open arms. My hope and intent is to continue to serve each of you so 
that your child/children can have a safe place to thrive as they continue to develop.   

Thank you for attending our Math & Science Night on November 11. It is our goal and privilege to find 
meaningful ways to connect with our families beyond the school day. If you missed out, please know 
that we will be holding additional functions going into next semester.   

I would also like to thank our Inez Ford PTA!  Our Scholastic Book Fair week was a huge success, and 
it would not be possible without them. If you would like to be involved in joining our PTA, I encourage 
you to reach out. The more involvement we have with our families, the more opportunities we can 
provide for our students.  

To avoid disrupting your child’s enrollment, Tucson Unified School District has the 2025-2026 school 
year available for registration.  Please use your ParentVue account and enroll for next fall to secure your 
child’s placement.  

Registration for 2025-2026 is NOW OPEN! 
 👉👉Please note, that online registration is required for all students every school year 

Please mark your calendar for our upcoming events:  

December 2nd through December 6th  District Testing 
Monday, December 2nd Basketball Game @ Wheeler ES 3:30 PM 
Friday, December 6 Recycling Presentation to Fourth Grade 8:30 AM 
Tuesday, December 10th Basketball Game @ Dunham ES 3:00 PM 
Friday, December 13th  Inez Ford PTA Movie Night 
Monday, December 16th Basketball Game @ Ford ES versus Erickson ES 3:00 PM 
Tuesday, December 17th Band/Orchestra Assembly 8:30 AM 
Thursday, December 19th End of First Semester 
Friday, December 20th  Grading Day – No School for Students 
December 23rd through January 3rd Winter Break! 
Monday, January 6, 2025 Welcome Back! Second Semester Begins 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Kelly, 
Principal 

Keep information up to date, submit attendance, register and more with your ParentVue account. 
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